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Equipment recall

Issue
Petzl have announced the recall of 2 types of new karabiners which have been on sale since February 2006. The recall is

because of defects with a new metal sleeve on the Am'D Ball-Lock (M34 BL) and the William Ball-Lock (M36 BL) which replaced

the older nylon sleeve.

Outcome
Take used or unused stock to your point of purchase for a full credit from Petzl. Further info available from Lyon 
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